
   Six Rivers Conference Special Meeting 
October 11, 2017   8:00 P.M. 

Highland High School Library 
Highland, Wisconsin 

 
 

The Six Rivers Conference will host an informational meeting to explore the 
feasibility of 8-man football programs for some Six Rivers schools.    
 
It is anticipated that a majority of Six Rivers Superintendents could be in 
attendance, though no Six Rivers Conference action will be taken. 


